OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

October 28, 2020

Mr. Ricardo C. Muaia

President

MUANA CONSTRUCTION AND DEVELOPMENT CORP.
Gentle Peace Subd., Lawaan li,

City of Talisay, Cebu

Dear Mr. Muafia:

Please be informed that the attached Contract Number: 2020-650 dated October 26, 2020 has
been approved. Notice is hereby given to immediately deliver the items enumerated herein
within MUAfA CONSTRUCTION AND DEVELOPMENT CORP. Upon receipt of this notice at
Provincial Engineer’s Office.

in view thereof, you shall be responsible for performing the delivery of items & services under
the terms and conditions of the Contract Number and in accordance with the implementation
Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice and be guided accordingly.

Very truly yours,

HON. ARTHUR C. YAP
Governor

Province of Bohol
Date Approved:

By the Authority of the Governor

ATTY. N FE D. PIOQUINTO
Provincial Administrator
Date Approved: __[0~d9- 2020

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on - _Q_“v_:{‘ Y %%ﬁ
Name of the Representative of the Bidder : Jrj ).;;.ch:c: %E\L; !—r“Lfvs

Authorized Signature : /%(




